
Welcome to the final newsletter of the year!

Thank you to everyone for all your support this year making Clutton school a really lovely place to work
and learn.  We would like to say good luck to all of our Year 6 leavers as they move onto Somervale and
Norton Hill,  Ms Orange in her retirement and Georgie who is moving to Millfield to pursue her dream of
becoming a pro golfer.  To everyone else we wish you a relaxing summer break and look forward to
seeing you all in September.

Please enjoy the photos of all the events that have happened this week - well being day, Always tea
party,  Amber House treat, Pride of Clutton and Year 6 leavers assembly.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull



Farewell to Ms Orange who is retiring and to all the Year 6’s who are moving on
to secondary school.  We wish you all the best and will miss you all!

Cleaning Supervisor

Can you keep our school clean and tidy for our pupils?
We are looking for a Cleaning Supervisor to join our team from September.

Working 10 hours per week after school from Monday to Friday at £9.99 plus benefits.
If you are interested or know of someone who might be, please contact the school office for further information.

Notices
● Dinner Menu Choices - Please remember to book every week by Thursday for the following week's

choices. Unfortunately, options can no longer be changed after this day.
● School Day - From September the school day will begin at 8.45 with registers being taken at 8.50. Gates

will open at 8.40 as normal.
● Volunteers - if you would like to become a volunteer within the school which means you can attend

school trips and activities, and offer ad hoc help, then please contact the school office and we will
provide you with details of how to apply for a DBS certificate - there is no cost involved.

● Wendy Rogers Memorial fund - we are very grateful for all the contributions we received - we have
raised over £300.  The school will purchase a Cherry Tree to plant in the school grounds in the autumn
and we are liaising with the Parish council over plans to place seating within the park.




